
 

 

Confident Koalas Class 

Welcome to Confident Koalas Class, what an exciting first half term 

we have had! 

“Confident Koalas – we can do it!” 
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To start our year we have used the book 

‘Last stop on Market street’ to 

carefully build vocabulary and write our 

own journey story. We enjoyed taking a 

virtual bus journey through London, met 

different people on the bus and helped 

in a soup Kitchen.  

Finally before half term we created our 

own Firework poems, we used the Writing 

Rainbow to create our different stanzas 

and practised performing our poetry. 

       

 

In our Computing learning we have 

practiced the skill of logging into 

Purple Mash -  don’t forget you can 

use Purple Mash at home! We have also 

thought about rules to keep us safe 

when we are online. 

 

 

In Art we have been learning different 

techniques to support our drawing 

skills, including tonal shading, using 

primary colours and the use of 

different lines to create effect. We 

applied these skills to our final piece 

of artwork, an observational drawing of 

fruit and vegetables from different 

plants. 

     

 

We have travelled back in time in 

History to explore Spixworth in the 

past and compared this to the 

present. I wonder what will happen 

in the future of Spixworth! 

I think that the buildings will all 

change and get bigger and taller! - 

Theo  

I think that the children and 

teachers will all change. We will 

all get older. -Bella-Grace  

 

In science, we have had an amazing 

time exploring the parts of plants, 

we have built upon our previous 

knowledge of plants to create label 

our own plant structures. We have 

found out about different types of 

trees and explore our surrounding 

to identify common and wild plants.  

 


